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Request for advice of 08.08.2011 on the retrieval of radioactive waste from the Asse II mine  

 

On 27.07.2011, GNS/WTI submitted a study titled “Standortunabhängiges Konzept für die 

Nachqualifizierung und Zwischenlagerung radioaktiver Abfälle aus der Schachtanlage Asse II” (site-

independent concept for the requalification and interim storage of radioactive waste from the Asse II mine).  

 

With this request for advice, the BMU asks the ESK to assess the above GNS/STI study on the basis of its 

statement of 07.04.2010 and any further findings regarding the composition and the condition of the 

radioactive waste in the Asse II mine, also especially in view of the questions raised from the request for 

advice of 25.11.2009. 

 

The consultations have been suspended. 

 

 


